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From: Lauren Reece
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Saturday, December 11, 2021 4:11:04 PM


To whom it may concern:


I am a homeowner/resident of the Blue Hills Neighborhood in the 5th District…
Bicycle infrastructure is a vital component of our city’s transportation infrastructure and its future. As KC Streetcar
expands south to UMKC, Bicycle lanes throughout the urban core and the first ring suburbs surrounding Midtown /
Plaza / on down to 63rd St will be as important as ever.


Please preserve the existing bicycle designations and explore future expansions like Paseo Blvd from Volker Blvd
south to 63rd Street. Not only to help reduce the issue of automobiles continually exceeding the speed limits
throughout the city but by also protecting pedestrians and bicyclists.


Thank you,
Lauren Reece
KCMO resident
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